Albury Public School
David Street (PO Box 547), Albury NSW 2640

DANCING THROUGH THE DECADES
Junior dance group costume
Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to inform you that your child is part of the Junior Dance Group for our upcoming
school musical, Dancing Through the Decades, which will take place in Week 10 of this term.

To prepare for this performance, we need to start organising costumes. Please note that this
costume requirement is in addition to the year group dance that all students will be participating in.
For the Junior Dance Group, we ask that you provide a costume that matches the following
criteria:

e Theme: Vibrant and fun
o Colours: Fluorescent, bright, and colourful
o Patterns: Acceptable, provided they align with the vibrant theme

« Accessories: Encouraged, as long as they complement the colourful and lively theme and
don’timpact the dancing.

Please label all costume items with your child’s name and send them to school in a labelled bag
by Friday 29t August (Week 6, Term 3). Thank you in advance for your support and cooperation.
If you have any further questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us at the school.

Kind regards,
Lianne Singleton and Jasmin Drury

Dance group Coordinators



